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Quickbit announces that the publication of the
Annual Report '22/'23 and the Annual General
Meeting 2023 is postponed

 
Today, Quickbit announces that the publication of the Annual Report for the financial year '22/'23 and
the Annual General Meeting 2023 are postponed by approximately two weeks. The reason for that is
the current rights issue, which has been given a delayed schedule. Quickbit's financial calendar for
the remainder of 2023, excluding the schedule for the rights issue, is thus as follows:

Annual report for the financial year '22/'23: November 23, 2023

Interim report for the first quarter '23/'24: November 29, 2023

Annual General Meeting 2023: December 14, 2023

For further information, please contact:
Daniel Sonesson, CEO
+ 46 73 530 30 25
ir@quickbit.com

------------------------------------

Quickbit is a Swedish fintech company founded in 2016 with the goal of making the integration of
cryptocurrencies into the everyday lives of people and companies smoother. Today, Quickbit offers
safe and easy-to-use products for e-merchants as well as customers. With a transaction volume to
date in excess of €1 billion, Quickbit has already enabled and empowered individuals around the
world, through the use of cryptocurrencies. Quickbit has been listed on NGM Nordic SME since July
2019. For more information, please visit www.quickbit.com
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